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Randall R. Silber

Director of Planning

(804) 501-4602




November 16, 2007
Raymond Scott Chapman, P.E 

Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc.

115 South 15th Street, Suite 200

Richmond, VA 23219







Re: 
POD2-07 Panera Retail Center at Parham







Landscape and Lighting Plan review 

Dear Mr. Chapman:

Please be advised that the planning review of the landscape and lighting plan submitted for approval on, October 28, 2007, has been completed.  Based upon this review, the Planning Department has the following comments, which may delay the approval of your plans by the Planning Commission:

a) The proposed light poles and trees along Parham Road and the proposed monument sign at the corner encroach into an existing drainage easement. The proposed trees should be adjusted so that they are located at least five feet from the storm sewer and a request for an exception to permit the encroachments should be submitted to the Director of Public Works.  
b) Lighting levels along the building should be shown as requested by Police.
Once these concerns are addressed staff can recommend approval of the plan.  If you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please call me at 501-5920








Sincerely,









Michael F. Kennedy









County Planner

PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 27032 / RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23273
PARHAM AND HUNGARY SPRING ROADS / P.O. BOX 27032 / RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23273

_858597797.doc













